Dear Fifth Graders,

Welcome to a new year of excitement and learning. We hope that this year will be a special experience for you, and enable you to take pride in being your best. There are many new projects and activities planned to help develop your strengths in an enjoyable way. This year will give you a unique opportunity to grow as a true fore special strengths.

Enjoy the rest of the summer! We look forward to greeting you on the first day of school.

Morah Nusbaum & Mrs. Chait

Supply List

A daily planner will be supplied by the school

Artscroll Siddur

2 - 1.5" loose leaf binder

1 - 1" loose leaf binder

1 marble composition notebook

2 packages of dividers (5pk)

2 - 2 pocket folders (Heb & Math)

2 -2 pocket plastic folders

(hole punched for a binder)

Scissors

3 black or blue pens, 1 red pen

2 colored pens - not red

1 pack of thin markers/crayons

sharpened pencils with erasers

5 asstd. highlighters

1 single hole puncher

1 mini stapler

